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September 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Students, Parents & Carers 
 

I hope this letter finds you and your loved ones safe and well at this time.  
 

I would like to issue a big welcome from all the students, staff and governors at Denton Community College. 
Under normal circumstances, we would be writing to our prospective new students and their parents/carers 
to invite you to our annual Open Evening. Due to the current restrictions, we are unable to welcome families 
into the building for this event or provide individual tours and meetings. We are, therefore, hugely 
disappointed to not be able to showcase our fantastic students, staff and facilities at this time. We recognise 
that it is only by visiting our school and meeting our students that you can fully appreciate the work we do 
and the dedication we have towards the education and care of the young people of Tameside. 
 

To give you an insight into life at Denton Community College, we will be releasing information via the Virtual 
Open Evening section of our website from Tuesday 5th October. This will include our new prospectus & 
welcome video as well as further information you may find useful in making your choice for September 2022. 
Alternatively, please scan the QR code below. 
 

If you would like to receive further information and future updates from us, please register your details via 
this link. Your details will be stored securely in line with GDPR and our Data Protection Policy. We will only use 
these details to contact you for the purpose for which they have been provided. The link also provides the 
opportunity for you to ask any questions or raise queries regarding Denton Community College. We will 
endeavour to respond to these at the earliest opportunity.  
 

Many thanks for taking the time to consider our school. If you require any further information, please do not 
hesitate to contact us at info@dentoncommunitycollege.org.uk . 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Greg Rule 
Headteacher 
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